
 

 
 
 
April 6, 2020 
 
WisGOP Statement on Gov. Tony Evers’ Unconstitutional Maneuver to Postpone 

the April 7 Election 
  

[Madison, WI] – In response to Gov. Tony Evers’ unconstitutional maneuver to postpone the April 7 
election, the Republican Party of Wisconsin issued the following statement from Chairman Andrew 
Hitt: 
 
“It is tragic to see such a reckless disregard for the Constitution from Gov. Tony Evers who just days 
ago ​admitted​ he did not have the power to change the election. His admission will weigh heavily on 
the Wisconsin Supreme Court’s decision, so we are left to conclude that the Governor is playing 
politics with something as precious as our democracy. The Republican Party will continue to fight for 
the rule of law.” 
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https://twitter.com/govevers/status/1245503949232193536?s=21

